
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

2. CITYWIDE PUBLIC TRANSPORT PRIORITY PLAN 
 
 This report was first received by the Board’s Transport and Roading Committee, but was held over to 

the Board meeting for full discussion. 
 
 Rob Woods, Transport Planner, was in attendance to present this comprehensive plan.  It has been 

prepared as a first step towards the development of public transport priority measures across the city.  
The aim of the plan is to provide a more convenient metro public transport system with the efficiency 
and reliability necessary to encourage more people to make more bus trips in deference to car trips. 

 
 A variety of views was expressed by members on the “aims” of the Plan. 
 
 It was moved: 
 
 “That this Board does not support the current thrust on bus prioritisation and would like to see a 

detailed report covering the integration of all modes of transport.” 
 
 The motion was carried on Division 1 by five votes to four, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (5)  Bob Shearing, Peter Laloli, Helen Broughton, Ken Cummings and Neville Bennett 
 Against (4) Paddy Austin, Lesley Keast, Ishwar Ganda and Mike Mora 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


